TRANSITION TO SCHOOL 2025
Supporting your child in their transition to school journey. 
[image: Door Open with solid fill][image: The Meadow Primary School | Anglian Learning] Thursday 5th June – 6-7pm
 Welcome Meeting  
An informative parents welcome meeting will take place at school. We strongly recommend you joining 
this if possible. It will advise you on all things ‘The Meadow’ and how you, as parents, can best support your
child starting school. 
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 From w/c 9th June 
Preschool visits [image: Chat with solid fill]
A member of our EYFS team will speak to your child’s key worker from their pre-school or nursery setting to start to gather information about your child.

[image: The Meadow Primary School | Anglian Learning]         Wednesday 11th June 1:30-2:45pm
 Messy Play [image: Spilt/Cracked Glass Of Milk with solid fill]
Your child and an adult are invited to come and meet the Reception Team and explore our wonderful EYFS base. There will be messy play opportunities, role play opportunities and many more. This will be a great chance for you and your child to come and see our classrooms, the garden and meet the adults who will be teaching them. 
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 Friday 20th June 3:30-6pm
 Summer Fete [image: Balloons with solid fill]
An exciting opportunity for you to come and meet all the members of our school community at our annual    
 Summer Fete. It is an after-school event full of fun, inflatables, and prizes to be won. You’ll meet new    	friends, old friends and maybe even make some new friends. More information to follow! 
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 Wednesday 25th June 1:30 – 3pm
 Stories and Songs [image: Storytelling with solid fill]
Your child is invited to a special stories and songs session where they can come to our EYFS base, listen to a story read to them by their class teacher, sings some songs and play in our many exciting areas. Once we have met and spoken to the children, we will be in a better position to finalise the class groups. You will be sent an email informing you which class your child will be in; either Butterfly or Ladybird.

[image: The Meadow Primary School | Anglian Learning][image: Schoolhouse with solid fill]Thursday 3rd July – 9.15am-2.30pm 
 Move-up day! 
Children are invited to attend a shorter school day where they can get to know the children and adults some          more, stay for lunch, and engage in a range of transition activities. In addition, we will be holding an open evening from 3:30–6:00pm, where parents and carers are warmly invited to come into school to meet their child’s new teacher and see the current learning environment, along with examples of the work and learning that has been taking place.
[image: The Meadow Primary School | Anglian Learning] [image: Classroom with solid fill]Wednesday 3rd September
 Start School! 
 All reception children in school, full time. 
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